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Comments I
would
like
to
object
to
the
proposed
planning
of
this
facility.
I
cannot
believe
it
would
even
be
considered.
It
will
truly
be
a
blot
on
the
beautiful
landscape
we
are
lucky
enough
to
have
on
our
doorstep.
The
air
quality
will
certainly
deteriorate
with
the
facility
alone
let
alone
with
the
added
pollution
from
all
the
extra
traffic,
and
on
to
roads
that
are
already
clogged
with
traffic.
Does
WSCC
really
think
this
is
a
good
idea?
When
a
monstrosity
such
as
this
is
planned
there
is
usually
pockets
being
lined
for
people
who
don't
even
live
in
the
area.
The
south
downs
are
a
national
park
and
as
such
should
be
treated
with
care
&
respect
for
future
generations
to
enjoy.
Arundel
and
it's
surrounding
towns
and
villages
will
certainly
suffer
from
an
ugly
eyesore,
even
more
traffic
including
hundreds
more
HGV
and
poorer
air
quality.
Permission
has
been
granted
to
build
hundreds
of
houses
in
the
nearby
area
why
on
earth
would
you
allow
such
an
industrial
facility
to
be
built
in
what
is
clearly
a
very
residential
area.
I
hope
this
ridiculous
application
is
refuted
with
no
options
to
reapply.
Fiona
Watson
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